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Ann Arbor MLS Data Share
Merger: RETS Changes: 4/30/2018

Dear RETS Vendor:

This email is to notify you that the Ann Arbor MLS data shares with Realcomp
and GLR will be turned off Monday, 4/30/2018, from 7:30 p.m. until 11:00 p.m.
Pacific Time. Following the downtime, you may need to adjust your process in
order to pull any Realcomp or GLR records that may have been updated
during that period. Other additional changes to be aware of include the
following:

1. New or existing Realcomp listings that are modified at any time after
4/30/2018, will now have an MLS Origin value of ‘REAL’; Realcomp
listings that do not receive further modifications will continue to have
the MLS Origin value of ‘RCMP

2. The Photo URL paths for new or existing Realcomp listings that are
modified at any time after 4/30/2018 will differ from the current
Realcomp URL composition; however, the old paths will stay valid for
the foreseeable future

Please be aware that all other pertinent information, including listing numbers,
will not be changing.
Sincerely,

Brian Tepfer
Executive Vice President and Chief Technology Officer
Rapattoni Corporation

This email address is not monitored. Please send questions via email to
RETS@Rapattoni.com.

***NOTE: As your organization’s key contact, you may be the only one
receiving this email notice. Please distribute as necessary.***
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